
QUESTION NO 18 By Councillor Whyte for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 September 2021 

Tram Project – Leith Walk 

To ask the Convener of the Transport and Environment 
Committee: 

Question Why was the street design accepted when the “Cycle Way” 
meets the designated Edinburgh Street Design Guidance 
but the footway doesn’t? 

Answer 


